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The Jammers Fans Association 
100 Club Report – AGM 2022 

 
I can report that the 100 Club has been a huge success since we started it earlier 
this year. 37 people have signed up to the lottery, generating 197 possible winning 
tickets. 

Since we started in January we have awarded £367 in prizes to 10 lucky winners 
and have generated £736 in net income after prizes to help fund the work of the JFA 
and the worthy causes it supports. 

We are registered with Maldon District Council as small lottery number 21/00537. 
We have to abide by UK Gambling act rules. 

To comply with these rules, I have to report to the council every month our lottery 
draw results, duly signed by our two membership certifiers Elaine Mason and Mark 
Ribet. Thank you to them both for their support in ensuring our 100 club is fair and 
transparent. 

I look forward to breaking through the 200-line mark next year so that the JFA can to 
an even greater extent, support valued charitable causes and the JFA commercial / 
membership needs. 

We will continue to promote and support the 100 club. Your committee will discuss 
‘double prizes’ at special times in the year (i.e Christmas) where we can promote a 
greater cash prize or possibly more winning tickets to help both promote the lottery 
and share more joy around our 100 Club membership.  

Please help promote the 100 Club lottery to your friends and families. You don’t 
need to be a member to stand a chance of winning in our lottery. 
 

Anthony Knight 
Jammers Fans Association - 100 Club Promoter 


